
Bike to School Week 2019 
Or walk, or roll, or scoot! 

We are participating in Bike to School Week this year, in hopes of winning a new 
bike rack for our school. All students are welcome to participate. It will run from 
May 27-30th and any round trip on wheels or heels, will count. 

Let’s reduce congestion and arrive to school energized. We will be planning some 
events as well and will need volunteers and ideas. 

Parents will be responsible for securing any bikes, etc. outside. The school/PAC will 
not be responsible for any lost or damaged items.  

And perhaps some of our talented filmmakers would like to submit an entry in the 
Bike Reels Student Video Contest?   

Go to bikehub.ca for more details on Bike to School Week and Bike to Work Week. 
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PAC Meeting  
Thursday, May 2nd, 
at 9:15 AM 

School Closures 
May 17th, 20th, and 
31st 

Sports Day 
Thursday, May 16th 
at 9 AM. Come and 
help us cheer!
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PAC Newsletter 
If you have a child at Britannia, you’re already a member of the PAC

http://bikehub.ca


Caution: School Zone 
Keeping Our Kids Safe 

As you know, Britannia Elementary does 
not have a dedicated drop off zone like 
most schools. At a recent PAC meeting, 
the attendees discussed this parent 
concern. You may have noticed our VPD 
liaison officer patrolling the areas around 
the school, at our request. He will be 
reporting back to the PAC if and where 
any improvements can be made. Do you 
have any ideas on how we can make drop 
off and pick up times safer for our 
children? Drop us a line or pop by a 
meeting! 

"We must protect the forests for our children, grandchildren  
and children yet to be born. We must protect the forests for those 
who can't speak for themselves such as the birds, animals, fish 
and trees." 
Qwatsinas (Hereditary Chief Edward Moody), Nuxalk Nation 
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BRITANNIA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

BRITANNIA PAC ON THE WEB  
You can now follow Britannia Elementary School PAC on Facebook! Keep 
up to date on events, fundraising, and volunteer opportunities.  

https://bit.ly/2HRu4IS 

Need labels? Go to oliverslabels.com/britannia and your purchase will 
benefit the school. Feel free to share the link with friends and family. 

Need produce? Buy a Spud Fundraiser Box and our school will receive a 
portion of the sale. https://bit.ly/2nOB2FE  

Email us at  brit.elem.pac@gmail.com
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